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Happy FASD Awareness Day everyone

FASDAY in Aotearoa New Zealand was fully embraced in many ways:

 

9.09am “Pregnant Pause” flashmobs:  http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Rd3hhYT6ZFU  
(the National Bank in the background gave out pamphlets all day) 

Well done Dave and the other wonderful people of Tai Tokerau. There will be more ‘Pregnant Pause’ clips on You-Tube so keep checking! 

Television broadcast on 3 News 12pm (& 6pm we think): 

 http://www.3news.co.nz/Third-of-Kiwi-women-still-drink-during-pregnancy/tabid/423/articleID/175144/Default.aspx 

(Our lovely Mum Jacki who features has spent her week handing out FASD information in her town and talking to people to raise awareness. You are an inspiration to us all Jacki! Thank you!  

Canterbury Bells rang out the FASDAY message! Otago Bells rang out the FASDAY message!  

The Associate Minister of Health, Hon Peter Dunne at the Auckland BreakFASD, acknowledged everyone as “trail blazers” in our collective efforts toward FASD prevention in our communities (more info to come about the resources launched).  Families spoke of the importance of being non-judgemental in our prevention messages and to focus our efforts on the social and cultural environment in which drinking occurs, not just the individual. Thanks to all who participated!.  

And its not over yet! The “Youth Preventing Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder” event @ the Manukau City Dream Centre, is on this Saturday!  Silver Ferns Netball star player Temepara George is our guest speaker along with the very talented live artist Marcus Winter. We get to enjoy the skill and energy of wonderful young talent including theatre, song and dance with a special appearance from ReQuest, the WORLD Hip Hop Champions for 2010.  The doors open at 2-15 and we have no idea how many will come but it will be a great show for an important cause. It’s happening thanks largely to the hard work of FANNZ families and in particular Robin Greenfield. Thanks you ‘trailblazers’. See you there! 
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